From: Jerry Lazarus, Exhibit Coordinator, 2009 NFB National Convention

Attention: Affiliates, Divisions, Committees, and Groups:

Please be aware that space in the Exhibit Hall can still be obtained through May 29.

If you are an Affiliate President, or head of a division, committee, or group, and wish to have a table in the exhibit hall, please obtain an exhibitor application from our Web site, or this link exhibitor application.  Fill in the pertinent information and send the completed form to Exhibit Coordinator, National Federation of the Blind, 1800 Johnson Street, Baltimore, Maryland 21230.  Or, it can be e-mailed to Jerry Lazarus:  jlazarus@nfb.org.

Other documents available from our Web site include the Exhibitor Fact Sheet and Guidelines providing details on hall setup, operating hours, teardown, and related information.

Should you have additional questions, please contact Jerry at 410-659-9314, extension 2297, or by e-mail at jlazarus@nfb.org.
